Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Valerin Group, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 30, 2019, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: West Boynton Branch Library, 9451 Jog Rd., Boynton Beach, FL 33437

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A Public Information Workshop regarding plans to improve SR 804/Boynton Beach Boulevard from Lyons Road to east of Florida’s Turnpike in Palm Beach County, which include milling and resurfacing of the roadway, adding an eastbound left turn lane extension and westbound right turn lane extension to the southbound Turnpike, reducing travel-lane widths to accommodate buffered bike lanes, new sidewalks and upgrading Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) features, new signs and pavement markings, traffic signal upgrades, upgraded pedestrian features, lighting improvements and new guardrails.

The Public Information Workshop is scheduled for 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m., Tuesday, April 30, 2019 at the West Boynton Branch Library located at 9451 Jog Rd., Boynton Beach, FL 33437. The workshop will have an open house format and staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance at any time during the workshop.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Vandana Nagole, P.E., Project Manager by phone at (954)777-4281, toll free at 1(866)336-8435 Ext. 4281, or via email at Vandana.Nagole@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the Project Workshop.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There is no agenda.

For more information, you may contact: Vandana Nagole, P.E., Project Manager by phone at (954)777-4281, toll free at 1(866)336-8435 Ext. 4281, or via email at Vandana.Nagole@dot.state.fl.us.
